
Are you an SME in East 
Staffordshire interested in the 
Government’s Kickstart Scheme?

Kate Griffiths, MP for Burton and Uttoxeter, is hosting 
a free online webinar for businesses in her constituency 
interested in taking part in the Government’s Kickstart 
Scheme and to those who just want to know a bit more. 
Local Department for Work and Pensions advisors 
will also be attending to help answer questions any 
businesses may have about the scheme. 

WHEN:   FRIDAY 20 NOVEMBER 2020
TIME:     2PM 
WHERE: ONLINE 

(link emailed out to those who register 
using details below)

To register for a place 
please email: 
kate.griffiths.mp@parliament.uk 
or call 01283 384026


